
PTO MEETING MINUTES 
April 11, 2006 

 
 
 
 
Attending:  Lisa Campbell, Ann Marie Dunn, Linda Neville, Chris Kinnally, Jenn Burke, 
Geri Calos, Lisa Canavan, Kim Fuda, Sue Hanks, Colleen Harding, Marianne Harte, 
Chris Kearns, Sherry Kearns, Maria MacIver, Stephanie Peters, Linda Pompey, Michele 
Proude, Sharon Striglio, Eileen Struzziery, Nancy Sullivan, William Tramontana and Jill 
Whitcomb 
 
 
Guest:  Superintendent Dr. Delaney spoke regarding the new principal hiring process for 
the Jacobs School. 
 
Minutes:  Motion to approve March Minutes made by Lisa - Unanimously Approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Linda reported approximate balance of account including 
outstanding commitments.  
 
Funding Requests:   
Jacobs School – Grade 3 requested funding of $600 for field trip transportation (boat).  
Unanimously Approved. 
 
PTO Academic Award:  Distribution of application and criteria given to members of 
graduating seniors. 
 
Elections:  Any interest in holding a position of an officer or school representative, 
please let Lisa Campbell know before our next meeting. 
 
PTO Today Conference:   Anyone interested please get in touch with Lisa Campbell.   
 
Open Issues:  Discussions on Book Fair(s) and Bingo Night wrap up, Calendar 
Fundraiser, Volunteer Follow-up to be discussed in June and Harbor Polar Express 
update scheduled for July. 
 
Miscellaneous:   
-  Linda has confirmed member and officer liability insurance is in place. 
-  Preliminary discussion on Teacher Surveys (M. Harte).  To discuss again in May. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
 


